September 11, 2017

Elizabeth Loudon

WaterWorks Grant Administrator

King County Wastewater Treatment Division

201 S Jackson Street, KSC-NR-0700, Seattle, WA

Dear Ms. Louden,

One Call Concepts, Inc. would like to express to you and the WaterWorks Grant
Program Committee Members that our agency supports the City of Redmond's
WaterWorks grant proposal for funding to develop graphic designs and wrap municipal
utility vehicles with public outreach messaging. These messages include; Call before
you dig, water conservation efforts, what to flush and NOT flush down toilets, and
preserving water quality by protecting storm drains from paint, leaves, landscape debris
and other potential contaminants. The proposed messaging aligns with common goals
of our company.

We believe these simple messages, once established with eye catching graphic truck
wraps, can be replicated by many city agencies to mount on similar trucks as the ones
identified by the City of Redmond — closed-circuit television (CCTV) trucks, large box
trucks and vans as well as eductor/Vactor trucks.

If this grant is awarded to the City of Redmond, our agency would be very interested in
supporting this grant by assisting them with graphic design for the truck wrap
application. We will donate up to 20 hours for the graphic design efforts. This
assistance would be an approximate value of $4000.00 for graphic designs.

Sincerely,

Adarn/lzranc%

Director of Operations

One Call Concepts, Inc.



